NATALIE SHIRLEY President



900 N. Portland Avenue Oklahoma City, OK 73107

April 20, 2017

Dear Graduate,

As Oklahoma State University-Oklahoma City celebrates its 55th year, an important event will be celebrated Monday, May 15, at the Oklahoma State Fair Arena - *your Commencement*! Congratulations on this very important achievement!

If you have not yet made plans to participate in the graduation ceremony, I would like to encourage you to do so now. You have completed an important phase of your education, and it is an accomplishment your family and friends applaud. Not only is this a special occasion for you, it is also a time for college faculty and administration to share in the pride and excitement of your completion of a milestone in your academic career.

For information and details regarding the May 15 Commencement refer to the webpage at www.osuokc.edu/graduation.

Again, I congratulate you on your academic success. Your presence is most valued at this important ceremony May 15, 2017.

Sincerely,

Natalie Shirley